MAINE STATE LEGISLATURE

The following document is provided by the
LAW AND LEGISLATIVE DIGITAL LIBRARY

at the Maine State Law and Legislative Reference Library
http://legislature.maine.gov/lawlib

Reproduced from scanned originals with text recognition applied

(searchable text may contain some errors and/or omissions)




This document is from the files of the Office of

the Maine Attorney General as transferred to

the Maine State Law and Legislative Reference
Library on January 19, 2022



February 14, 1956 7&’0

Te Oﬁéﬁr'ﬁéiker, Eéquire, Bangor
Re: Impbrtation of Wines =

It would appear from your letter of Pebruary 8 to our mutual
friend, Glynn Frost, Deputy Attorney General, and hls reply to you
that the question had been referred to me.

You will recail in our conversation that I told you that aside
fromtthe provisions of our liquer law, R. S. Chapter 61, Sec. 63,
no ‘spirituous and vinous liquor can be imported into this Spake
except bp the Maine State Liquor -Commission.

It was then and still is my opiniontthat no company could
legally in M2ine engage in the business of importing liquor for sale
to the Maine State Liquor Commission. A corporation could be formed
under the.provisions of Sec. 15 which would have the authority under
the previously quoted sectionaas well as Sec 15 to import liguors
for bottling or restifying under State.of Malne manufacturer's license.

. In this case a Malne corporation could undoubtedly 1ega11y be
formed holding a rectifier's licenmse similar tp that which is now
held by Iawrence & Company in Lewiston which would be authorized to
1mport splrituous" liquor in bulk, and rectify the same for sale
under their name and brand. The same company holds a bottler's
license which authorizes it to import wine in bhulk for bottling
without reetirying and - sell under 1ts own brand name.

I believe this 1s pretty much the same terrlitory we covered in
our eonversation.

Henry Heselton
Assistant Attorney General and
Counsel for the Commission



